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*Important Message About SCC & SFCC Summer Quarter Tuition* 
 
We are excited to welcome you to summer quarter at Spokane Falls and Spokane Community Colleges on July 1! As you might already know, federal changes to the FAFSA have caused delays in all colleges being able to process financial aid as early as usual. You might be wondering how that is impacting our June 6 tuition deadline. 

Here is what you need to know: 
·         You might not get your financial aid funds before the tuition deadline – but don’t panic. We will not be dropping students for non-payment for summer quarter.  
·         You still will be responsible for your tuition eventually, but we are giving students extra time because of financial aid distribution delays. 
· If you have submitted your 2024-2025 FAFSA, please know that our team is hard at work to prepare your funding as quickly as they can after receiving your information included in your FAFSA. 
·         If you are interested in financial aid as a funding source for your summer quarter tuition and fees, but have not yet submitted a 24-25 FAFSA, please do so as soon as possible. 
·         If you are not planning to apply for financial aid and will be self-paying for summer quarter tuition/fees, please pay your tuition in full as close to the June 6 deadline as possible.  
· Unpaid account balances can result in negative repercussions such as enrollment blocks for future quarters.   

We are here for you to answer any questions you may have! 
Questions about FAFSA or Financial Aid? Please visit these webpages first: SFCC Financial Aid Updates    or  SCC Financial Aid Updates   before emailing us: SFCC Students email: SFCC.FinAid@sfcc.spokane.edu or SCC Students email: fscc@scc.spokane.edu

Interested in payment plans? 
A two-payment installment plan is available through Nelnet. Summer quarter students can sign up for this option through July 14, 2024.  
SFCC Students Payment Plan weblink or SCC Students Payment Plan weblink

